
 

The 325th Fighter Wing at Tyndall Air Force Base, Florida, hereby gives notice of the presence on 

Tyndall AFB of certain displaced, personal property, including but not limited to recreational vehicles, 

campers, watercraft, and motor vehicles. If you had personal property stored on base prior to 

Hurricane Michael, you are hereby notified to remove said property from Tyndall AFB within 45 days 

of this notice. Additionally, if you have no base affiliation, but have reason to believe that your 

personal property may have been relocated to Tyndall AFB property as a result of Hurricane 

Michael, you are hereby notified that Tyndall AFB intends to dispose of such property 45 days from 

the date of this notice in accordance with 10 U.S. Code Section 2575 and Department of Defense 

Financial Management Regulation Volume 12 Chapter 25. 

 

Any person or entity having a right of claim to any displaced, personal property described above 

should contact the Tyndall Base Defense Operations Center at 850-283-2254 and make plans to 

remove the property from Tyndall within 45 days. When contacting BDOC, please be prepared to 

provide your name and contact information; the make and model of the property; the hull number, 

registration number, or vehicle identification number; the last known location of the property and the 

date and plan for removing the property. 

 

This notice does not apply to personal property located inside privatized housing. 


